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Matters Arising  - Register of Interests (No 16 refers) 
 
 
Further to the discussion and agreement on this issue at the last meeting of the 
Partnership on 12 May, 32 declarations forms were sent out to members of the 
Partnership, of which 15 returns have been received. 
 
The members of the Partnership who have not yet responded have been sent a 
reminder.  One interest has been discovered to date as a result of this process. 


